February 2012
Dear Parent/Guardian

We are starting a Media Makers club for students in Years
7.8 and 9, to enable them to get practical experience in
making films, podcasts, animations and other useful 21st
century skills.

The club will take place every Thursday from 3.00 p.m. - 4.00 p.m. all essential
equipment and materials will be provided by the school.

Your son/daughter has expressed an interest in attending this club, therefore
please complete and return the reply slip below to confirm he/she will be
aftending.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to phone me at school or by
email drobertson@kingswoodschool.com

Yours faithfully

Dave Robertson
Deputy Arts Director

Dave Robertson, The Kingswood School, Gainsborough Road, Corby.

Student Name Form

| give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Media Makers Club after
school every Thursday and | will make arrangements for his/her return home
after 4.00 p.m.

Signed Date
(Parent/Guardian)



mailto:drobertson@kingswoodschool.com

